
Woodcroft First School 
‘Be Wise – Be Wonderful’ 
 Head of School: Mrs H Hewit 
 Wallbridge Drive, Leek, Staffordshire, ST13 8JG 

 Tel: 01538 714796 

 Email:  office@woodcroft.staffs.sch.uk   
 Web: www.woodcroftfirst.co.uk 

 

  

1st February 2019 - Newsletter 19 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are already half way through an extremely cold first 

half term of 2019. The term has so far been a fun-filled 

one, with topic WOW days, swimming, gymnastics and a 

snowball fight on the school field. We are also busy 

planning lots of exciting things ready for next term so 

please see our diary reminders to keep up to date. The 

school would like to take this opportunity to thank parents 

and carers for your continued support. 

 

School Values 

This week, we have been considering the 

importance of friendship. Mrs Hewitt 

delievered an assembly on what makes a 

good friend and how we can ensure that we 

are good friends – by being kind, helpful, 

honest and good listeners. During the 

assembly the the children created an acrostic 

poem about friendships at Woodcroft. The children then spent 

some time during the week to complete friendship activities 

(see picture below) The children at Woodcroft persistently 

excel in this value – keep being a great friend and making 

people smile . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woodcroft Valentines Disco  

The school PTFA will be holding a disco on 

Thursday 14th February (3:30PM – 5PM). All 

children are invited at a cost of £2 – which 

helps fund our fantastic PTFA. Refreshments 

and snacks will also be avialbale at a small 

charge. We hope to see as many of you there 

as possible. 

 

Class Photographs 

On Monday 4th February, Tempest will be in school to take 

Class photographs. Please send children in the full school 

uniform, including their green jumper or cardigan. 

 

 

 

 

Baby Chicks 

Our lovely, fledgling chickens have grown 

in size, developed feathers and are almost 

ready to leave us. We have loved every 

moment of having them here at Woodcroft 

and can not wait to hear about their 

exciting new adventures in their new 

homes. 

 

Treehouse Holiday Club  

Treehouse holiday club will be open all day on Monday 25th 

February from 7.30am-6.00pm - school will be closed to 

pupils for an INSET day. If you would like to book your child 

a place in the holiday club, please contact the school office. 

 
Attendance – 21st January – 25th January 2019 

 

School Attendance Target: 97% 

 

Class Lates 
% 

Attendance 
Golden Table 

Mrs Sharman/Miss 

Brackstone 
  Jacob 

Mrs Hammersley 1 89.2 Pollyanna 

Miss McDonald 3 99 Eli 

Mrs Scott  98.6 Connie 

Miss Lovatt 1 98.6 Eloise 

Mr Suddaby 5 97 Imogen 

Mr Bridge 6 94 Lena 

 

Congratulations to Miss McDonald’s class for 

achieving the highest 99% attendance.  

 
Lunch Menu – week commencing 4th February 2019 

 

 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 
Option 1 

Pizza 
Sausage & 

Mash 

Roast of 

the day 

Beef 

Lasagne 

Fish & 

Chips 
Option 2 Cheese 

wrap 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
 

Veg Korma 

& Rice 

Cheese 

Flan 
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